
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 3 – SUPER SEWER 
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Steve Hamilton 
 
 (ii) Councillor Ali de Lisle 
 
 
  
“This Council: 
 
1. Notes the current proposals by Thames Water to use a site at Carnwath Road as 

the main construction access for the Thames Tideway Tunnel/Super Sewer; 
 
2. Notes the disastrous effects on residents and homes in South Fulham this will have 

over the next 20 years; 
 
3. Reaffirms its opposition to the Super Sewer passed at the Ordinary Council Meeting 

on 17 September 2008; 
 
4. Supports residents in Sands End in their campaign against the Super Sewer; 
 
5. Calls on Thames Water immediately to withdraw proposals to use the Carnwath 

Road site as access to the Super Sewer.” 
 
 


